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RECENT IR7 NEWS 

 
SIFPS Board of Directors and our Fire Chief have heard numerous concerns and has fielded 
enquiries regarding logging debris and possible fire danger on East Point lands known as IR7. 
This land is the exclusive/legal and private property of Tsawout First Nations. 
 
We asked if the Band could advise us of their plans and on December 12th, 2019, SIFPS Fire 
Chief Brent Sohier received correspondence from Tsawout First Nation’s Band Manager 
regarding IR7. 
 
We are posting the actual correspondence below - for your informatiion. 
 
John Hutchinson 
President,  SIFPS 



 
 
 

 


